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Ritchie Attends '"Maple Weekend' Event in Oswego County
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State Senator Patty Ritchie visited Red Schoolhouse Maple in the Oswego County Town of

Palermo recently, celebrating "Maple Weekend."

"Maple Weekend" is a two-weekend event taking place at farms across New York State.
"Maple Weekend" events include lessons on the art of maple sugaring, community breakfasts

and opportunities to purchase fresh-made maple products directly from the source.


https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/agriculture

For a full schedule of "Maple Weekend" events in Central and Northern New York, click here.

(Senator Ritchie is pictured in the above photo with Kevin and Kim Enders, owners of Red

Schoolhouse Maple, and Kim and Kevin's granddaughter, Natalie Gruel)


http://www.nysenate.gov/press-release/ritchie-helps-kick-maple-season

